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October 30, 2019

Laurie Craig, Administrator License 7003229
Ahmed 15, LLC
Dba Physicians' Surgical Center

311 W Lincoln St Ste 300
Belleville, IL 62220-

Dear Laurie Craig:

On September 23, 2019 a licensure survey was conducted at Physicians' Surgical Center by staff
of the Illinois Department of Public Health to determine compliance with state requirements for
licensure under tile 77 Admin. Code 2025 Ambulatory Surgical Treatment Center Licensing
Requirements. Health and Life Safety related deficiencies were identified and previously sent.

An acceptable Plan of Correction (PoC) has been since received for healthcare deficiencies. Life
Safety Code (K Tags) received an acceptable plan of correction, with the exception of
verification of smoke and fire dampers inspection in the past six months which needs to be
submitted by 11/30/19. The facility was notified on October 17, 2019, that is could resume the
voluntary suspension of services following the submission of an acceptable plan of correction for
the deficiencies cited on the 9/23/19 survey.

If you have any questions concerning this notice, please contact my staff at the address above or
telephone (312) 793-2222. You may also telephone the Departments’ TTY number for the
hearing impaired at 1-800-547-0466.

Sincerely,

Karen Senger, RN BSN
Division Chief
Division of Health Care Facilities and Programs



